
 
 

Welcome back everyone, hope you all had a lovely Easter break. We have enjoyed learning about the weather this week and 

used different instruments to represent a type of weather. We also had fun in our new weather station too. 

It was our 2nd Forest school session and it was a lovely sunny day, we made dens, looked for mini-beasts, did some sewing 

and even had a trip to the pond. We found lots of tadpoles there and had a story about frogs too. 

On Friday we joined the whole school for the poetry day and we performed Baa Baa black sheep with Makaton signs and all 

the grown ups were very proud of us. 

Songs for this week: 

How’s the weather: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6MGRkUlFZws 

Baa baa black sheep: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MR5XSOdjKMA 

The sun has got his hat on: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TTZcADVbTuc 
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